
Sacrament of First Holy Communion- Last chance to sign up for sacramental preparation. 

If your child is in Year Three or above and has not made their first holy communion please ask me for an 

application form from Fr Sunith. This is for children who belong to St Anthony’s parish and are in year three 

or above. If you are unsure please feel free to speak to me about it. 
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Remember to come and read 
with your child on a Friday 
morning 8.55-9.20am. 
This will start for Reception 
parents on Friday 4th 
November.  
Unfortunately if you are late 
arriving we will not be able to 
admit you for the session. I am 
sure you understand. 

 

Parent Consultation Meetings 

We will hold parent consultation meetings on Tuesday 22nd 

November 3.30-6pm. Appointment slips will be sent out on 1st 

November when we return after the half term break.  

 

Dates for your Diary 

Remember school stops for the half term 

break on Friday 14th October and in line with 

Bromley’s term dates we have a two week 

break this year. Monday 31st October is a 

SELCAT Inset Day for staff. Children will 

return to school on Tuesday 1st November. 

Please note that we were already committed 

to the Bromley term dates and it is unlikely 

that we will have the two week half term 

next year. 

 

 

Thought for the Week 

Think of all the beauty still around you 

and be happy. 

Anne Frank 

 

 

 

 

Black History Month 

As you will be aware October is Black History 

Month. At St. Anthony’s black history is fully 

integrated into the topics the children study and is 

not just something we do in October. This year the 

children are learning poems by black poets and we 

hope to have an opportunity to perform these for 

you. I will give you dates when we reurn to school in 

November. 

 

If you think you may be entitled to free 

school meals please check on the Bromley 

website: www.bromley.gov.uk  

Harvest Assembly 

Many thanks to everyone who donated an item for us to donate 

to a local food bank. I know that times are tough at the moment 

and it was lovely to see the generosity. As I told the children a 

little from the many can make a big difference in the lives of 

others. 

 

Polite Request 

The number of children late each morning is 

impacting negatively on the school community. 

Please do not think that a few minutes don’t 

matter because they do. It is not fair on your child, 

on the other children or on my staff. Please make 

an effort to be in the playground at 8.45am so that 

your child can line up with their class. 

http://www.bromley.gov.uk/

